
 

Pending Change to Transportation Routes Effective November 28 
 

As we continue to work through staffing shortages in transportation, we are announcing a 

change that will take effect starting Monday, November 28.  The announcement is lengthy but 

provides full context to the difficult routing decisions that are being made to address staffing 

shortages. Click here for the special announcement.   

 

Kirkwood to Host Active Threat Drill Tomorrow, November 15 
 

Reminder: Kirkwood Community College will be hosting an active threat drill tomorrow, 

November 15 on their main campus. The event will include many local law enforcement, fire 

department, hospitals, and EMS agencies.  Prairie students taking classes at Kirkwood have 

been notified.  

 

Take 5 for Prairie Episode II - Career Pathways and Academies 
 

Check out the 2nd episode of our new Take 5 for Prairie Video Series. In this episode 

Superintendent Dr. Doug Wheeler talks with Prairie High School Principal Karla Hawley and 

Prairie Point Principal Ian Dye about Career Pathways and Academies as part of our Prairie 

Ready initiative. The goal of Prairie Ready is to prepare students for success in all forms of 

education/training after high school graduation. Click here to check out Episode II 

 

Don’t Miss Out on Opportunities - Sign Up for Prairie Backpack   
 

If you would like to be notified of school sponsored activities and community events and 

opportunities, then sign up for Prairie Backpack. Prairie Backpack is College Community’s 

“green” approach to distributing informational flyers to parents and our school community. 
 

When you visit Prairie Backpack, scroll to the bottom of the Prairie Backpack page and enter 

your email address to subscribe. Once you have subscribed you will start receiving email 

notifications when new informational flyers have been posted. Don’t miss out on school and 

community opportunities!  Click here to sign up for Prairie Backpack. 

 

Stay Connected on All Things Prairie - Sign Up for Prairie Pride E-Newsletter 
 

Don’t miss out on news involving our district, students, staff, programs and our community. 

Sign up today for our Prairie Pride E-Newsletter! Prairie Pride E-News is an electronic 

newsletter that is intended to keep you informed about all things Prairie. 

Click here to subscribe to Prairie Pride E-Newsletter.  

https://www.crprairie.org/news/2022/11/09/special-announcement-of-pending-change-to-transportation-routes-effective-monday-november-28/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xeWHxri4xeQ&t=4s
https://www.crprairie.org/community/prairie-backpack/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fncUtJp?source_id=f988a2b6-3d6c-4722-94d1-c13fb7edfcf0&source_type=em&c=0lJEGRF_VHNeNGg-qBklfMeRbF7JSJm-N61HIRQQ2UrnZtun4oTR8w==

